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Howard Gosling says that "during the online Race Officials' meeting on Wednesday evening 2

nd
 September we were told that as the bar area of Tyrells Restaurant is 

reserved for the Race Stewards' use and that Tyrells Restaurant will NOT be open to the Public (visitors/spectators) at the Club's race meeting this 
weekend. There is a snack bar near Murray corner and that is for the Public (visitors/spectators)". 
 
The chart above shows you the entrance from the A11 via the ticket control point, then a bridge over Bentley Straight with the snack bar ahead and the parking area 
alongside the entrance route. The snack bar will offer food and drink as take-aways. 
 
Snetterton Circuit, postcode for satnavs: NR16 2JU 


